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categorized since that initial submittal. Westinghouse will consider the
evolution of issues and their resolution, and will show that the SP/90 design
currently conforms to regulatory requirements or provide commitments to ensure
conforming to requirements at later design/licensing stages.

This submittal contains Westinghouse proprietary information of trade secrets,
commercial, or financial information which we consider priviieged or
confidential pursuant to 10CFR9.5(4). Therefore, it is requested that the
Westinghouse proprietary information attached hereto be handled on a
confidential basis and be withheld from public disclosure.

This material is for your internal use cnly and may be used for the purposes
for which it is submitted. It should not be otherwise used, disclosed,
duplicated, or disseminated, in whole or in part, to any other person or
organization outside the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation without the
express written approval of Westinghouse. Correspondence with respect to the
Application for Withholding shculd reference AW-88-052 and should be addressed
to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager for Regulatory and legislative Affairs,
Hestinghguse Electric Corporation, P. 0. Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania
152317-0355.

Very truly yours,

Zﬁtr . J. Johnson, Manager
Nuclear Safety Department

Enclosure(s)
WMS/bek/00928B

cc: Thomas J. Kenyon - NRC (MS P-234)
Trevor Fratt - Brookhaven National Lab



